From: 867 645 4861

Page: 2/3

Date: 08/08/2006 4:17:45 PM

08/07/2005 16:29

8677932034

867-645-4951

BAKER LAKE HTO

PAGE 01

WILDLIFE SECRETARIAT

PriGE 82/.

857-982-3005

p. 7

WILDLIFE SE TRETARIAT

PAGE R1/At

WHI.

KHTA



04 Aug 2006 10:01AM NIUS

OWE

08/04/2006 09:46





RECEIVED AUG 0 8 2006

Nunavut Inuit Wildlife Secretariat Box 219 Rankin Jules, Nu XOC OCC

July 28, 2006

Joe Tignilleran Chairman of the Board Numerous Wildlife management Board Lealnic Mi XOA OHO

Dear Jes.

In preparation for the opnoming NWMB Special Meeting #12, we have been involved in discussions with our membras regarding the propose of this most is and theme of review. As representatives of our regional organizations, we will be making incommission to your Board on bohalf of our respective regime. Our manufacture into inte inter cardorsed a recommandation to invite a second regional delegate, an expert with speak to feeting specific to their particular wildlife management areas.

The new Wildlife Act and applicable regulations is the cornerators to present and fature wildlife management initiatives: it is crucial that its coment and subsequent implementation be as complete and sound as possible; to this end, we muly believe that the knowledge, experience and input from a second representative is warned.

The RWOs, in conjunction with NTWS, have been resentiling and payables and past discrepancies; correct year budget leaves linie flexibility to sheet it travel come for the appointed delegates. A ground delegate will only enhance the Bount's attempt to get all relevant information so much so possible. It is one hope that twinks can assume responsibility for these costs. Please do not heritate to contact us it I ather information is required, Sincerely

c. Paymord Ningershork Mil.

From: 867 645 4861

Page: 3/3

Date: 08/08/2006 4:17:46 PM

QWB



KWB



KHTA



Nunavut Inuit Wildlife Secretariat Box 219 Rankin Inlet, Nu X0C 0G0

July 28, 2006

Joe Tigullaraq
Chairman of the Board
Nunavut Wildlife management-Board
Iqaluit, NU
X0A 0H0

Dear Joe,

In preparation for the upcoming NWMB Special Meeting #12, we have been involved in discussions with our members regarding the purpose of this meeting and items of review. As representatives of our regional organizations, we will be making presentations to your Board on behalf of our respective regions. Our membership has also endorsed a recommendation to invite a second regional delegate, an expert who could speak to issues specific to their particular wildlife management areas.

The new Wildlife Act and applicable regulations is the cornerstone to present and future wildlife management initiatives; it is crucial—that its—content—and—subsequent implementation be as complete and sound as possible; to this end, we truly believe that the knowledge, experience and input from a second representative is warranted.

The RWOs, in conjunction with NIWS, have been reconciling old payables and past discrepancies; current year budget leaves little flexibility to absorb travel costs for the appointed delegates. A second delegate will only enhance the Board's attempt to get all relevant information as much as possible. It is our hope that NWMB can assume responsibility for these costs. Please do not hesitate to contact us if further information is required.

Sincerely,

Jayko	Alon	Inn.	NO	B.	
a car	N. Strange	work.	× .	. 0.	

David-Aksawnee, KWB---

Philip Kadlun, KHTA -

c. Raymond Ningeocheak, NTI